

Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

Friday 25th June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers.

Classes for September 2021

I am delighted to be able to tell you who your child's new class teacher and Learning Support Assistant (LSA) will be next year. All classes are moving up to their new class as a whole class and remaining with their current classmates. Your child's new class teacher for September 2021 is Mrs Tucker and the class LSA is Mrs Sydenham. Your child will have an opportunity to meet with their new class teacher on Thursday Ist July in the afternoon. We will follow our COVID cleaning and hygiene routines to ensure we are as safe as possible. Normally they would spend a whole morning but due to circumstances we have had to adapt this to a shorter time. Mrs Tucker will be going on maternity leave at the end of term one and I will keep you informed about the teacher who will be covering her maternity leave.

New Class: 4T	
Teacher	Learning Support Assistant
Mrs Tucker	Mrs Sydenham

Transition support for 2021

I just want to reassure you that we place a huge amount of importance on supporting the children through the transition process. We ensure that your child's current class teacher shares all the important information on friendships, strengths, SEN needs, attainment and curriculum coverage to ensure a smooth transition. These meetings are invaluable to the teachers and provide a really detailed overview of each child in their new class. We hope all of this will help make the transition to their new class as smooth as possible.

Kind regards, Annie Knoupe Headteacher













